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UBC Commission on Youth Issues Open Meeting in Rostock 26-28 October, 2010

Dear UBC friends,

Since the UBC Commission on Youth Issues was established, Rostock follows the
activities on this organization very closely. The young people's points of view and actions
are necessary to drive UBC future-oriented and sustainable. Young people taking
responsibility is the best that could happen to UBC and to our cities.

The Hanseatic City of Rostock is interested in an effective work of the Commission. So |
am honoured to invite you to take part in the

Open Meeting of the UBC Commission on Youth Affairs
in Rostock, 26-28 October, 2010

Enjoy the beautiful city and its people as perfect frame for fruitful discussions and
conclusions.

Welcome to Rostock,

& ez
Roland Methling j

Mayor



